
 

Calling all musicians and lovers of live music  
to join the  

2nd NEAC Rollin’ on the River Rally 

June 14-16, 2024  
Travelers Woods of New England 

152 River Street, Bernardston, MA 01337 
 www.travelerswoods.com  

 
 

The rally so nice – we just had to do it twice! 

 

Join your hosts Steve & Sue McConnell and Tess McShane for a fun weekend of sharing and listening to live music together. 

If you sing and/or play an instrument and have songs you’d like to share with your fellow Airstreamers, or if you want to enjoy 

listening to your fellow Airstreamers share their talents – this is the rally for you!  We’ll be in the rally field and pavilion at 

the beautiful Travelers Woods of New England in Bernardston, MA – a great location central to New England and with plentiful 

restaurants, attractions, hiking, covered bridges and more.  NOTE: main PA gear will be provided – if you have an additional 

mixer, mics, cables, other ways to amplify your sound please bring with you.  We’ll reach out for additional details before the rally! 

Rally Schedule (all times are “-ish”): 

• Friday June 14 - Arrivals any time after 2:00 p.m., 5:00 Happy Hour/Potluck Heavy Appetizers for Dinner & Sharing; 

6:00 to 9:00 – Live Music Open Mic Style in the Pavilion with Campfire 

• Saturday June 15 – 8:00 Yummy Breakfast provided, OPTIONAL 2:30 rehearsal for the “big finish”, 4:30 Happy 

Hour – sponsored by Tess, Sue & Steve, 5:30 make your own dinner & bring to the Pavilion, 6:30-10:00 NEAC 

musicians blowout – more songs, more fun, more cowbell, and a closing as one absolutely smokin’ hot band! 

• Sunday Jun 16 - 8:00 – Note: if you’re a DAD, the campground is providing FREE breakfast sandwiches to you!  

For the rest of us - Continental Breakfast Provided and Farewells! 

Rally Fees and Cancellation Policy:  $95 per Rig – includes 2 nights camping with water/electric/dump stations, 2 breakfasts, 1 

sponsored Happy Hour, firewood, and priceless entertainment!  Registration and payment are due by April 30, 2024.  Last day 

to cancel with a full refund is May 30, 2024  PLEASE NOTE:  Early Arrivals and Late Departures are welcome – please indicate 

on the form and coordinate/pay for just the extra nights directly with Travelers Woods. 

Please either send this form with your $95 check made to “NEAC” to Stephen McConnell, 536 Prospect Hill Rd., Windsor, CT 

06095 or copy and paste with your info in an email to stephenrmcconnell@gmail.com and Venmo your $95 fee to @McShaneTM 

using “NEAC MUSIC RALLY” in the memo area. Looking forward to seeing and hearing you in a hopefully cooler June!! 

Name: 

Address: 

Email: 

Phone: 

Special Parking Required?  Y / N 

BRN/Member Number: 

Airstream Length: 

# Adults _____  # Dads ______ 

# Children: 

# Pets: 

Arrival date if coming early: 

Departure date if leaving late: 

What instruments do you play? 

 

Do you have gear, mics, amps to bring?   
Y / N   (if yes, we’ll be in touch)  

 

http://www.travelerswoods.com/
mailto:stephenrmcconnell@gmail.com

